
   

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

September 5, 2023 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met Tuesday, September 5, 2023, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Brent Beck, 

Keith Roe, and Ed Duskie were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, reported a dispatcher resigned.  

 

Travis Garst, Solid Waste Director, said he had been working on a 5-year management plan. He said he has 

worked on the drainage system, semi-shed and relocated the fuel barrel. He discussed the process for getting the 

hail repair completed. Travis then provided a copy of Alan Davis’s resignation letter effective September 16, 

2023. Travis also presented his resignation letter effective October 5, 2023, as Solid Waste Director.  

 

Keith Roe moved to go into executive session for 10 minutes beginning at 8:46 a.m. to discuss non-elected 

personnel with Carla Waugh present. Ed Duskie seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. Regular 

session resumed at 8:56 a.m. with the Commissioners directing Carla Waugh, County Clerk  to place ads for the 

Solid Waste Director position.  

 

Ed Duskie moved, and Brent Beck seconded to pass Resolution 23-05, Opposing the Federal Government’s 

“30X30” Land Preservation Goal. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the August 28, 2023, County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, said he talked to Alex Pierce, County Attorney concerning the issue on the 

bridge in Vicksburg Township. Alex will prepare a letter.  

 

Keith Roe left the meeting at 9:25 a.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m. 

 

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Ed Duskie, Member      Brent Beck, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Keith Roe, Vice-Chairman 

 


